
BMHS DAILY 
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Tuesday January 23, 2024



BREAKFAST CLUB Tuesday January 23, 2024

Banting’s Breakfast Club is up and running again. All Banting 
students are welcome to come to the Room 165 before 

school, from 7:40- 8:00am to start their day with bagels and 
cream cheese, milk, yogurt, and fruit.

 

There is no cost to access this great program, please come 
down and start your day off right.

 



Math Contests Tuesday January 23, 2024

Grade 9, 10 & 11 students interested in writing the 

University of Waterloo Math Contests 

can sign up through CASH ON LINE by Thursday, February 8, 2024. 

The cost is $6 and the contests will take place during period 1 on 
Wednesday, February 28, 2024 at the back of the Library. 

Please see Mr Bushby in room 235 if you have any questions.

 



CHICAGO Tuesday January 23, 2024

Chicago Musical
Auditions start
January 
22-26th

 



Model United Nations. Tuesday January 23, 2024

If you are interested in debating world issues, then you should be 
part of this year’s Model United Nations. 

Banting needs delegates and organizers for this year’s event. 

Come to an important meeting TODAY at the beginning of lunch in 
Room 221.

 



Showcase members Tuesday January 23, 2024

Elective showcase members please arrive in the caf for 12:30.

Link Crew, please arrive in the cafe for set up at 11:25 for the grade 8 
visit.

 



College Tuesday January 23, 2024

Grade 12s,

Are you interested in attending college next year?

The deadline to apply is coming up fast on February 1st, 2024.  
There is lots of great information about college on your Class D2L.  

If you need help applying, please make an appointment with your 
guidance counsellor.

 

 



Sem 2 Timetable Changes Tuesday January 23, 2024

 

Are you wanting to make a timetable change for semester 2?  

Book your Guidance appointment now.  All changes must be made 
before the semester starts.  There will be limited timetable changes 
after the second semester has started.  Be sure to book your 
Guidance appointment today.



Apprenticeship Tuesday January 23, 2024

Interested in an apprenticeship, and would like to know more about 
the process? 

Guidance and Coop are hosting an Apprenticeship Speaker on Feb 
7, 2024 at 7pm in the library for all families interested in learning 
more. Students and families are both welcome to attend in-person 
or virtually. OYAP, Guidance and the Coop department will be 
available for you to ask questions after the presentation. If you are 
interested in attending with your family, please fill out the Google 
form on your class D2L or see Ms. Jackson in Guidance.


